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On April 5, 2010, Conservation Service Group (CSG) filed an application on
behalf of Nexamp, Inc. requesting that the Commission grant approval of its Nexamp PD
Solar Aggregation in Massachusetts to produce Class II renewable energy certificates
pursuant to RSA 362-F, New Hampshire’s Renewable Portfolio Standard law. On April
29, 2010, Staff sent an email requesting additional information to Emma Kosciak of
Nexamp, Inc. to which Ms. Kosciak responded stating that, since CSG was no longer
managing this and other Nexamp accounts, Nexamp requested that the Commission
freeze the application such that Nexamp can pursue the application at a later time. In an
email dated May 5, 2010, Ms. Kosciak asked Commission Staff to close the application
until Nexamp finds a new aggregator for its facilities. Staff has not received a request to
reopen the application and, as a result, Staff recommends that the Commission close this
docket without prejudice.


